
 Notice of public meeting:  
Retail Business Holiday Exemption bylaw 

 
Take notice that a public meeting will be held to provide the public with the opportunity to comment 

and provide input regarding the Retail Business Holiday Exemption By-law No. 25-2011, on: 

 

April 28, 2025, at 7 p.m. 
 Town Hall – 87 Broadway 

 
Public participation: Questions and comments from the audience will be permitted following the 
mobile food vendor presentation. Residents, taxpayers, service providers, or those speaking on behalf 
of an association or organization serving the Town of Orangeville are invited to participate.  
 
Ask a question virtually: Call 1-289-801-5774 and enter conference ID 818 661 57# 
 
View the meeting online: orangeville.ca/YouTube 
 
Submitted correspondence or comments/questions made during the meeting will be considered public 

information and entered into the public record. 

 

Read the proposed bylaw: The proposed Retail Business Holiday Exemption bylaw will be available 

as part of the meeting agenda posted online on Thursday, April 24 at orangeville.ca/Meetings. 

 

For more information: Contact the Clerks division at 519-941-0440 or clerksdept@orangeville.ca 

during normal business hours. 

 
 


